
 

        Wednesday 24th March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 
I hope this letter finds you very well. I am writing to you with a few updates as we near the end of term. 

 

Leaving Us 

Miss Piponides, our SENDCo and Year 4 teacher will be starting her very exciting journey after Easter in 

Cyprus, working as the SENDCO for the Ministry of Defence. This is a truly sought-after position which 

reflects how excellent and valued her work at Firbeck has been. Miss Piponides has made a significant 

impact on many of the pupils and families at Firbeck. We wish her all the best and success for the future. 

Her energy and kindness will be missed by all. 

 

Joining Us 

You may remember Mr Brown who joined us earlier in the year. Mr Brown will be stepping in to fill Miss 

Piponides’ place as Year 4 teacher so please give him a warm welcome back after the holidays. 

 

Maternity Leave 

I will be heading off on maternity leave by mid-May. I will be leaving Mrs Thornhill as Acting Head and Mr 

Edwards as Acting Deputy Head during the months that I am off to continue leading the school to 

excellence. 

 

Exciting Times Ahead… 

Firbeck Allotment & Firbeck Library… Watch this space! 

 

Have a wonderful and safe Easter break when it comes – you thoroughly deserve it! 

 

 

Miss Cao 

Head of School 


